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Calling for 2019 Charity Nominations!! Please submit your nomination for a charitable 
organization to be the recipient of our Raffle Quilt ticket sales. All nominations must be 
in writing. Nominations are to be delivered no later than, Tuesday, September 11 at 
5:00 PM to Cecilia Brannon, celiabrannon@yahoo.com.  The nomination form is         
included in this newsletter. 
 

Congratulations to the Nominating Committee who worked diligently to present a new 
slate of officers.  The nominating committee consisted of Cyndy Adrian, chairman,  
Melanie Dossey, Rhonda Chapman, Karen Schmidt and Ro Simmons. Thanks ladies for 
a job well done!! 
 

Newly elected officers are:  President-Cecilia Brannon, 1st Vice President-Susan Web-
ber, 2nd Co-Vice President-Rhonda Chapman and Susan Merrill, Secretary-Ro Simmons 
and Treasurer-Tana Doss.  New officers will be installed at the September Guild 
meeting.  
 

I enjoyed every second of Sandra Archer’s program.  Her antique quilts were beautiful.  
Is one of your quilts you have made now an antique?   Our quilts will become an-
tiques!!  Someday our treasures will belong to a stranger if we are not careful.  Thank-
fully my girls and grandchildren love quilts.  If a stranger gets one of my quilts, I hope 
she loves old quilts as much as I do! 
Hopefully cooler weather is around the corner.  Until then, stay cool. 
 

Happy Stitching, 

Celia 

September- Deborah Boschert is going to give us a peek into the world of 
Art Quilts.  Deborah started out as a traditional quilter and developed into an award   
winning art quilter. She has had her work exhibited in museums and in many       
traveling exhibits.  She has also had her work in the Houston International Quilt   
Festival and won a 1st place in the art miniature category. Broaden your horizons 
and see the quilt world in a slightly different way! There is a lot of excitement about 
her workshop. We have a few openings in her workshop.   www.Deborahsstudio.com 

Workshop- Deborah will offer a workshop titled “Captivating Compositions for Art 
Quilts”      Explore eight design guides that get the creative juices flowing. Stop by 
our registration desk and look at the samples. They are lovely! During class you will 
look at examples of captivating compositions from fine art and the quilt world. Learn 
to edit, audition and improvise using a super helpful design checklist. Sewing       
machine is optional. Kits are available for purchase. (They must be requested ahead 
of time.) Just come and have fun! (Page 8 of the newsletter has the supply lists for 
this workshop; READ CAREFULLY!!) 

mailto:celiabrannon@yahoo.com
file:///C:/Users/user/Desktop/www.Deborahsstudio.com
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Quilters Guild of East Texas 
Minutes of Meeting 
August 2, 2018 

The meeting of the Quilters Guild of East Texas was held at First Christian Church, Thursday, 
August 2, 2018. President, Cecilia Brannon called the meeting to order at 10:04 a.m. 
 

Kim Laird made a motion to accept the minutes of the July meeting as printed in the August 
newsletter, Cheryl Moore seconded the motion.  Motion Carried.  
 
The financial report for July was posted at the entrance of todayôs general meeting.  Contact Ta-
na Doss if you have any questions. 
 

In August the new officers are elected for 2018-2019 Guild year.  This yearôs nominating committee is 
Cyndy Adrian, Rhonda Chapman, Melanie Dossey, Ro Simmons, and Karen Schmidt.  Cecilia called on 
Cyndy Adrian, Nominating Committee chair. 

Cyndy stated that Karen Hollenshead, nominee for 1st Vice President, had to withdraw 
her name.  The Nominating Committee, with Board approval, nominated Susan Webber 
for 1st Vice President.  Susan has graciously accepted the responsibility. 
  
The slate of officers the 2018-2019 Guild year is 
 President Cecilia Brannon 
 1st VP            Susan Webber 
 2nd VP   Rhonda Chapman and Susan Merrill 
 Secretary Ro Simmons 
 Treasurer Tana Doss 

 
Cyndy called for a vote.  The slate was elected.  Cecilia thanked the new officers for ac-
cepting the challenge of leading the Quilters Guild of East Texas. 
 
 

Marylou Douglas reported that the August Hive, which meets after the Guild meeting will be 
about ñTaking Your Walking Foot for a Walkò. In September the lesson will be ñFree Motion Quilt-
ing on Your Home Machineò.  
 

Cathy Woodson gave a report on speakers and workshops. This month Sandra Archer is speaking about 
ñSurviving Childrenôs Quiltsò. Alice Wilhoite will teach a Friday workshop on making the Dresden Plate Block 
in different ways. September the speaker will be Deborah Boschert speaking about ñCaptivating Composi-
tionsò. Members will learn what to look for and how to appreciate Art Quilts. In her workshop she will teach 
eight concepts of good design. Pat Speth from Nickel Quilts will be the October speaker. She will speak 
about ñBorders using 5ò squaresò. Her workshop will be about making units that can make seven different 
quilts. At the November meeting Lisa Erlandson will speak about changes in quilting that took place in the 
1880ôs through1890. Her workshop will be about what to do with óOrphan Blocksô. She will stay after the 
November Guild meeting to appraise quilts. The cost is $50.00 per quilt. 
 

Sheryl Moore reported on ñSunshine and Shadowsò of Guild members. She had several quilting 
tips.  
  

Viki Holmquist and Susan Nelson gave an update on the 2019 Quilt Show. Guild members were 
encouraged to make a Dresden Plate Quilt to enter in the show. Cathy Woodson will be the 
chairman of the Country Store and Karen Walters will help. The Special Exhibit will be ñDear 
Jane Quiltsò, and Cecilia Brannon will organize the exhibit. Becky Prior is chairman for Challenge 
Blocks.  She will have them for sale at the September meeting for $2.00.  Susan Webber said 
there are several Dresden books in the Guild Library that can be checked out. Jackie Ruffing was 
thanked for her work in getting information about the Quilt Show onto the Website. 
 

Rose Wilson introduced four guests. Door prizes were given from A Nimble Thimble, Crafts and 
Quilting, Sharmanôs, Susan Nelson and Viki Holmquist and several anonymous donors. 
 

Rose announced there were six spaces left for the Guild Retreat at Greenbrier in October.  A 
$50.00 deposit is required by the September Guild meeting to hold a space. 
 

Cecilia asked members who were still having trouble opening the newsletter to talk to Sue Bugg.  
Cecilia reminded members to turn in nominations of organizations that the board will vote on to 
be the recipients of the money raised from the 2019 raffle quilt. She has not received any nomi-
nations to date. All nominations must be received in writing and there is a form in the July and 
August newsletters. Nominations must be in by Tuesday, September 11. The board will vote at 
the September board meeting.  
 

(continued on p. 3) 
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www.qgetx.org 

Board Members  

President               Cecilia Brannon    903.839.7433     

 celiabrannon@yahoo.com              

 1st VP                 Mary Lou Douglas   903.590.9479    

 mauilu1942@yahoo.com  

 2nd VP Co-Chairs   Cathy Woodson  903.849.3204 

 woodsonc15@gmail.com 
                                    Rhonda Chapman 909.957.8836   
 itsallgoodddd@yahoo.com  

Secretary                  Karen Walters,  903.747.7072                         
    ks.walters@outlook.com 

Treasurer                        Tana Doss, 903.581.6676                      

                                                                                                                    gotitfromgranny@gmail.com 
Quilt Show            Susan Nelson & Viki Holmquist,                         

                                                     snelson300@gmail.com & viki@rjhct.com 
                                        903.253.2244  & 561.251.7722 

Newsletter                       Sue Bugg, 903.530.9168                             

                                                        buggsrus@suddenlink.net 
             

 
Available ONLINE! 
*Color Newsletter 
*Class Supply List 

*pictures 

Newsletter Information  

  Deadline for OCTOBER Newsletter: 

{ŜǇǘŜƳōŜǊ нмΣ нлму 
Ad Rates 

 

 1/8 page         $5 per month (Guild Member) 
                        $10 per month (non-Guild Member) 
 1/4 page       $25 per month 
 1/2 page       $50 per month 
 

 

        Submit information for  the newsletter to:   

    Sue Bugg,   buggsrus@suddenlink.net   

 
Submit information for the website to:  

WŀŎƪƛŜ wǳŶƴƎ  
jwruffing.ssq@suddenlink.net 

JOIN OUR FACEBOOK PAGE!!                                  

https://www.facebook.com/pages/Quilters-Guild-

of-East-Texas/362839393822544   

 

LOTS & LOTS of color photos from recent events!   

CTRL Click the  blue letters, and the page 

should pop up!    

(continued from  p. 2) 

Cecilia reminded members to turn in nominations of organiza-
tions that the board will vote on to be the recipients of the 
money raised from the 2019 raffle quilt. She has not received 
any nominations to date. All nominations must be received in 
writing and there is a form in the July and August newsletters. 
Nominations must be in by Tuesday, September 11. The 
board will vote at the September board meeting.  
 

Cuddle Quilts will have a ñKit Building Partyò in September. 
The date and location have not been set yet.  
Cecilia reminded Guild members that the November board 
and Guild meeting has been moved up one week. The date of 
the Houston Quilt Show has been changed for 2018 and con-
flicted with our meeting. 
Members showed quilts they made at Show and Tell. 
Cathy Woodson then introduced speaker Sandra Archer. Her 
lecture and trunk show featured antique quilts.  Childrenôs quilts 
were the featured quilts. 

Meeting adjourned at 11:55 A.M. 
Respectfully Submitted, 
Karen Walters 

DUES FOR ALL MEMBERS 
October 2018 – September 2019 

$35.00  

mailto:mauilu1942@yahoo.com
https://www.facebook.com/pages/Quilters-Guild-of-East-Texas/362839393822544
https://www.facebook.com/pages/Quilters-Guild-of-East-Texas/362839393822544
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Qͯuilters on the Go~ 
  Quilt Shows, Exhibits, & Shop Hops 

QUILT SHOPPING! 

{¦b{ILb9 ϧ  
{I!5h²{τ
{ŜǇǘŜƳōŜǊ 

 
 !ǳƎǳǎǘ нлму {ǳƴǎƘƛƴŜ ŀƴŘ {ƘŀŘƻǿǎ 

• Former member Janet Hardy, no relation to Marilyn, 
died July 12. 

• Rhonda Chapman’s brother died.  He lived in Califor-
nia. 

• Debbie Tisdale is having knee replacement August 
20. 

• Ruth Barber’s son, Michael, (finally) got married on 
May 12 to Danielle Warren.  Michael is 42. 

• Carole Harper has been transferred to Health South.  
She had an allergic reaction to an oral medicine.  
She is doing better.  Cards are welcomed and can be 
mailed to her home address. 

• Lela Alcorn fell in May.  Cards and calls are wel-
come. 

• Wilma Scholl’s husband died recently. 
• Bobbie Ashley has a quilt in Fall Paducah show! 

{ƘŜǊȅƭ aƻƻǊŜ 

 

 

CAPITAL of TEXAS QUILT SHOW 
September 28-30, 2018 
Palmer Event Center 
900 Barton Springs, Austin, Texas 
Hours: Fri/Sat 10-6, Sun noon-5 
 

HOUSTON INTERNATIONAL QUILT 
SHOW 
November 5-11, 2018 

 

Austin Area bi-annual Capital 

Of Texas      Quilt fest          
September 28 - 30, 2018 

Palmer Events Ctr, downtown Austin 

www.captxquiltfest.org    

 

QUILTERS RETREAT: hosted by 
the Quilters Cottage located in Eureka 
Springs, AR.  Sept. 13-15.  For infor-
mation contact Geniece McCall at 479
-981-4132. 

  Houston Bus Trip  

We are getting excited for cooler 

weather and the Houston Interna-

tional Quilt Festival.  The Bus is or-

dered and I hope you will be on it!  

Thursday, Nov. 8th.  Get your ticket 

at the September meeting, as it will 

open up to the public after the 

meeting.  $50 includes your admis-

sion to the show.  It is well worth 

the hassle-free driving and parking 

fees.  It is always a great day of 

shopping and viewing with friends!  

Tyler and Jacksonville pick-ups!   

SUSIE BRUSIE 

http://www.captxquiltfest.org
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 Library Corner –  September 

NEW! Cathy Woodson donated a book to the library: Carolyn Duceyôs Chintz Appliqu®. This book is a monograph of an ex-

hibition of broderie perse quilts produced in the late 1700s. Find this book in YELLOW History under D. 
Featured Books: 

• Quilt Savvy by Diane Gaudynski features free motion quilting and many designs that can be made. This is a go-to book to get started or 
increase skill. Find this book in GREEN Quilt Guides & Techniques under G. 

• 250 Continuous-Line Quilting Designs by Laura Lee Fritz shows free motion line patterns for home, garden, birds, flora, fauna, domestic 
and animals, under the sea, and textures. Find this book in GREEN Quilt Guides & Techniques under F. 

• Creative Classics by Laura Lee Fritz makes continuous line designs using clamshells, waves, serpentines, fans and feathers. Find this 
book in GREEN Quilt Guides & Techniques under F. 

• Quilted Animals by Marta Amundson uses over thirty patterns of animals to quilt in blocks and borders. Find this book in GREEN Quilt 
Guides & Techniques under A. 

       September will be Carol Slatonôs last official day as assistant librarian (although I hope she continues to stop by and pet the books!). Thank 
you, Carol, for your help. 
       A new volunteer librarian has been found to replace me as I assume the duties of the first vice president. Lynne Trigleth has helped me 
inventory the library and will assume her duties starting in October. 
      Remember the Guild Library is in the CLC beside room 4 Cana and will be open from 9:00 until 9:27 before the next Guild meeting. I am 
looking forward to seeing you then. 

Susan Webber 

 
Are you computer and media savvy?  The Social Media needs you!  We are looking for someone who can help  with the web-
site, Pinterest, Facebook and other site updates.  Come be a part of the team! Contact this Chairman for more information. 

Don’t forget to check all the pages on the website through the navigation buttons and dropdown menus for fre-
quent updates.   

                      If you have a website you would like to share, let us know and we will add it our Resource page. 
WŀŎƪƛŜ wǳŶƴƎ 

DEALS or DUDS, September 
• I told you about the stain remover, Sew Clean, a couple months ago.  Andrea Cooper bought some from Amazon & tried it on 

the blue marker that she inadvertently ironed.  She said it removed the blue!   
• From PaperPieces.com:  Needles for hand work last about 11 hours.  Then replace them because they get dull (even if you 

don’t notice that). 
• I ran across Sullivan's 13-ounce Silicone Spray for Free Motion Quilting at Amazon.  I have not tried it.  You may already 

know about it, but I didn’t.  According to the ad, this product  creates a super slick, anti-static finish that dries fast with no 
greasy or oily residue. It makes tables and other surfaces slippery, allowing your fabric to sail over the surface smoothly with 
no friction or lint buildup. Spray on surfaces like scissors, metal, glass, rubber, or plastic surfaces. No greasy film will be left 
behind with this dry formula. Great for free motion quilters! Safe for use on sewing machines and sergers. Keep difficult to 
work with fabrics from sticking to the presser foot or work surface when sewing or free motion quilting. Stops squeaking, 
sticking, and binding. Spray directly on to a spool or cone of thread, bobbins, or fabric to help eliminate skipped stitches. Use 
to lubricate the bobbin case and hook assembly on sewing machines to reduce thread breakage, especially when using spe-
cialty threads. Sure sounds wonderful – if anyone has tried it, let me know and I will report back to you about it. 

• Jerriann's Deal:  To stabilize your rulers, use the latest cell phone accessory known as Popsockets.  It can be attached to the 

center of your ruler and provides a great way to hold it without exposing your hand to the cutter .  

Need help with a project?  Try looking for it on YouTube.  {ƘŜǊȅƭ aƻƻǊŜ 

 

Greenbriar Retreat October 7-10, 2018 
Cost is $238.50 for Sunday 3pm till Wednesday 12 noon 

 

Signup sheets will be available at the August and September guild meetings.  

There will be a $50 deposit due at signup, so if you got your name on the list in July you will need to bring your check or cash to 

the August meeting.  There are still 8 spaces available.  This is such a fun relaxing time, so come and join the fun!       

Rose Wilson 
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Ladies,   
Following is a list of standing committee job descriptions.  Please let me know in which job you are 
interested. 
Thanks, Cecilia 
 

Beekeeper shall assist in placing members in small groups; work with the First Vice-President in placing new 

members in small groups; monitor the need for group formation and assist in that formation when necessary; is 
invited to attend Executive Board meetings if desired. 
 

Community Projects chairman Shall plan and coordinate quilt-related philanthropic activities of the Guild; 

shall track monthly service hours by the membership; Shall report quarterly to the Executive Board is invited to 
attend Executive Board meetings if desired; requires a working knowledge of Excel spreadsheets. 
 

Hospitality chairman shall prepare coffee and monitor supply needs; shall aid those preparing, serving, and 

cleaning up after refreshments at the meetings; is invited to attend Executive Board meetings if desired. 
 

Library chairman shall serve on the Executive Board, attend Executive Board meetings and have voting rights; 

shall be in charge of Guild lending resources; shall keep all checkout records up-to-date; shall acknowledge all 
additions and donations to the Guild library in the newsletter; shall periodically conduct a resource inventory; 
shall provide current Library information to the Webmaster; requires a working knowledge of Excel spreadsheets. 
 

Membership chairman shall serve on the Executive Board, attend Executive Board meetings and have voting 

rights; shall keep up-to-date record of members’ contact information; shall provide members’ updates to Execu-
tive Board; shall Provide membership renewal notice and renewal form in the QGET Newsletter; shall publish and 
distribute an annual directory; requires a working knowledge of  Excel spreadsheets and Word.  
 

Newsletter Editor chairman shall serve on the Executive Board, attend Executive Board meetings and have 

voting rights; shall publish and distribute the Guild newsletter; shall note membership changes in the newsletter; 
requires a working knowledge of  Word and Publisher. 
 

Quilt Show Chairman shall serve on the Executive Board, attend Executive Board meetings and have voting 

rights during the current Quilt Show year; shall have responsibility for the organization of the annual Quilt Show; 
shall appoint Quilt Show Area Chairmen from members of the Guild; shall keep records of current Quilt Show and 
pertinent records of past Quilt Shows; shall secure and contract for the use of exhibit hall one year or more in 
advance. 
 

Reception Chairman shall greet members and visitors at general meetings; shall track membership attend-

ance; shall collect speaker fees as required; shall collect and award door prizes; is invited to attend Executive 
Board meetings if desired. 
 

Social Media/Publicity Chairman shall serve on the Executive Board, attend Executive Board meetings and 

have voting rights; shall be responsible for the promotion of Guild events through appropriate media; shall coor-
dinate with those responsible for photography, newsletter, social media and the Guild website; shall maintain 
and update the Guild website. 
 

Special Events Chairman shall serve on the Executive Board, attend Executive Board meetings and have 

voting rights; shall be responsible for organizing and managing events other than our regular monthly programs; 
shall make arrangements for special events and be authorized to sign contracts pertaining to special events with 
Board approval. 
 

Sunshine/Shadows Chairman shall report noteworthy events in the lives of QGET members and make ap-

propriate responses on behalf of the Guild; shall submit to the newsletter editor any appropriate notices about 
Guild members’ is invited to attend Executive Board meetings if desired. 
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DONõT FORGET! 

On these hot August days, stay inside and clean out your sewing rooms and studios and 
get ready for the annual White Elephant Sale which will be at the October 
meeting.  Out with the old fabric, tools, patterns, books, machines, and sewing gadgets 
that you never use, and be ready for all the new things you will see at the Houston Quilt Festi-
val.  Remember one person’s just won’t use, is another person’s treasure just waiting to be 
found.  Sign up for free tables for the White Elephant Sale, and free up your sewing space for crea-
tivity!  What you don’t sell you can donate to the country store and give back to the Guild!  Bring 
your stuff, and bring your money!  Great deals for all! 
{ǳǎƛŜ .ǊǳǎƛŜ 

¦t/haLbD twhDw!a{ 
September- Deborah Boschert is going to give us a peek into the world of Art Quilts.  Deborah started out as a traditional quilter 
and developed into an award winning art quilter. She has had her work exhibited in museums and in many traveling exhibits.  She 
has also had her work in the Houston International Quilt Festival and won a 1st place in the art miniature category. Broaden your 
horizons and see the quilt world in a slightly different way! There is a lot of excitement about her workshop. We have a few open-
ings in her workshop.   www.Deborahsstudio.com 

Workshop- Deborah will offer a workshop titled “Captivating Compositions for Art Quilts” Explore eight design guides that get 

the creative juices flowing. Stop by our registration desk and look at the samples. They are lovely! During class you will look at ex-
amples of captivating compositions from fine art and the quilt world. Learn to edit, audition and improvise using a super helpful de-
sign checklist. Sewing machine is optional. Kits are available for purchase. (They must be requested ahead of time.) Just come 

and have fun! (Page 8 of the newsletter has the supply lists for this workshop; READ CAREFULLY!!) 

October- In October we will have Pat Speth who is famous for her “Nickel Quilts” made from 5 inch squares. She will provide a 

wonderful trunk show and a lecture based on her book “Nickel Quilts & Borders”. She is driving here from St. Paul, MN so she can 
bring lots and lots of quilts to show! This program will definitely be a feast for the eyes! 

Workshop- Pat’s workshop will be based on Combination Units  which allow you to make several different quilts! G to 

www.patspeth.com to see all the patterns possible. Go crazy with those charm packs you have collected! You will love the variety 
of quilts that Pat’s approach provides. Her techniques will make or quick and easy piecing. You don’t want to miss this oppor tunity! 
There are 7 quilts you can make with combination units. One pattern is free and downloadable from her website at Pinwheel Prom-

enade.pdf. The other 6 are published in her books. See the supply list for additional info for each pattern. 

November- Lisa Erlandson will provide us with a fast paced and entertaining lecture about the momentous changes in quilting 

that took place in the 1800’s and early 1900’s.  She will put quilting in context with social changes, improvements and inven tions 
(think sewing machine, cotton gin) supported by a wonderful trunk show.  It is called Thanks Eli, Issac and Tom”. You will get a 
glimpse at the world in which your grandmother and great-grandmother lived and created.  Lisa will also be offering quilt appraisals 

on Thursday after our Guild meeting at a cost of $50. Lequilts.com 

Workshop- Her workshop will be on how to make a quilt out of orphan blocks. This is going to be a great help to many of us! 
Whether you have antique blocks, blocks you made that have become antique, you will learn a creative way to make them all fit 
together in a cohesive quilt. Sounds fun! 
 
December— In December, we will be havin gour CHRISTMAS LUNCHEON, which is always a treat! 
 

Cathy Woodson 

file:///C:/Users/user/Desktop/www.Deborahsstudio.com
file:///C:/Users/user/Desktop/lequilts.com
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                                           ONLY 2 SPOTS LEFT 
There are only 2 spots left in the Bee Creative bee.  We will take you on a fun journey to get your creative 
juices flowing.  You do not need to be able to draw to do this.  We meet the 1st Tuesday of the month in 
Frankston-right off the square from hwy 155.  This is a guaranteed fun time and new experiences to take 
you beyond your imagination!  Email Susie Brusie   Stbrusie@gmail.com if you are interested in exploring new dimen-
sions!  Come on, we know you want to bee creative! 

Susie Brusie and Tana Doss, bee keepers 

DUES FOR ALL MEMBERS 
October 2018 – September 

2019 
$35.00 

 

Cuddle Quilt Kit Building Workday 
 

When: Monday - September 17, 2018 
Time: 10:00 am ï 3:00 pm 
Where: 101 Kentucky Ct, Bullard, Texas (Karen Walters House) 
Bring: Yourself and lunch if you will be there over the noon hour. I will provide drinks. 
 

We need to build more kits with all the fabric that has been donated.  It will meet at my 
home, so I donôt have to load all the fabric in my car and take it some place. I have plenty 
of room and good light.  
We hope you can come and help, even if it is just for an hour.  We will break at noon for 
lunch, so if you will be here then, pack a lunch. (Or there is a Whataburger down the road!)  
Any time you can spare will be appreciated. 
We have fabric that needs to be cut into fat quarters and 5ò squares, fabric to press, and 
selecting fabric for the patterns and putting them into bags. 
Directions and contact information: Karen Walters 903 747-7072   

From Tyler, drive South on Hwy. 69 to Bullard. On the right side of 69 you will see a 
vetôs office, ETMC Emergency and then a church with a white steeple. At the church, 
there will be a left-hand turn lane to make a U-turn and head back towards Tyler. 
When back on 69 there will be a row of Oak trees on your right and you will turn to 
the right onto Artesian Meadows. Then take a left onto Sunnyôs Halo. From there 
take the first right onto Kentucky Ct. and my house is the first house on the right.   
If you pass the turn lane to make a U-turn onto 69, go on passed Brookshires taking 
the exit to the right, go under the overpass and get back on 69 towards Tyler.  

   Karen Walters and the Cuddle Quilt Committee  

mailto:Stbrusie@gmail.com


 9 

SEPTEMBER 2018 

PURCHASED KIT 
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“SUPPLY YOUR OWN” KIT 
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 I have fabric from Batik       

Textiles I am offering for only 

$8.49/yd. Please contact     

Robin Kinley at 903.952.9067              

if interested 
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Exp    Feb 17 

MEMBERSHIP FORM - QUILTERS GUILD OF EAST TEXAS 
October 1, 2018 - September 30, 2019 

DUES:   $35 
 

YES      NO  (circle one)  Please include the following information in the directory   
 

Name ____________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Address ____________________________________  City State Zip ___________________________________ 
 
Home  ________________________  Cell  __________________________  Work  _______________________ 
 
Email  _________________________________________________  Birthday  ___________________________ 
 
Small Group(s)  _____________________________________________________________________________ 
 
The newsletter is electronically distributed and an email address required.  
 
_____ I want my newsletter delivered by USPS 1st Class mail. Please add $40 for printing and postage. 
 
PLEASE NOTE all dues must be paid by September 13, 2018 to be included in the directory.  Bring your check and this 
completed form to the Guild meeting OR mail this completed form with your check to: Quilters Guild of East Texas, 
Membership, PO Box 130773, Tyler, TX 75713. 
 
As a member of QGET,  I DO  DO NOT (circle one)  give permission to use photographs of my quilts and/or myself on 
the Guild’s website or in Guild publications. This permission remains in effect and on file unless revoked IN WRITING 
by me. 
 
___________________________________________________ _____________________________________ 
Signature   Date 
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Xoct31V2018 

Exp    Feb 17 

Quilters’ Guild of East Texas 
Nomination Form for Donation Quilt Money 

 
The Executive Board will receive proposal forms from Guild members, consider all proposals and al-
locate charitable funds.  
 
Completed forms are due no later than 5:00 PM Tuesday, September 11, 2018.  The Board will vote 
on recipients at the September Board meeting.  Completed forms are to be submitted to Cecilia 
Brannon, celiabrannon@yahoo.com. 

 
Charity        ________________________________________________________   

They must have 501 (c) (3) tax status. 
 

Address        ________________________________________________________   

Phone  ______________________________________________      __________   

Contact Person    ______________________________________________    __________   

 
The Quilters’ Guild of East Texas will generally focus its donations on women's and children's issues 
and needs. 
 
Charity’s area of focus 
 
______________________________________________________________       __________   
 
I nominate this charity because 
 
____________________     __________________________________________  __________   

____________________  __________________________________________     __________   

____________________       ____________________________________________________   

 

Signature ________        _________________________________________________________   

Phone ___________    _________________________________________________________   

Date_____________________________________________________________________  
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QUILT SHOW - Typically the show is the fourth weekend of March.  The dates may vary 
based on Easter.  The dates for 2019 are March 22 and 23.   Various vendors are invit-
ed to attend the show to sell their wares.  We are a regionally show and hang in excess 
of 200 quilts each year.  Our show is a judged show and ribbons are awarded.  The 
show is judged by a certified judge. Members may enter up to five quilts are no 
charge. 
 

QUILT SHOW CHAIRMAN -  The Quilt Show Chairman is responsibility for the organiza-
tion of the annual Quilt Show held in March.  Typically the show is the fourth weekend 
of March.  The dates may vary based on Easter. 
 

COUNTRY STORE - The Country Store is a part of the Quilt Show.  Essentially it is an es-
tate sale!  Members donate usable quilt related items to be sold.  Funds raised from 
the Country Store are used to help defray the costs of programs and workshops. 
 

RAFFLE QUILT - A quilt is created each year to be raffled at the Quilt Show.  An individ-
ual or small group makes the quilt.  Materials are supplied by the Guild.  Tickets are 
sold, $1.00 each or 6 for $5.00.  Members are expected to purchase a minimum of ten 
(10) tickets.  You will pay for those tickets with payment of your annual dues.  Addi-
tional tickets may be purchased and is encouraged.  Monies from the raffle quilt are 
designated to be distributed to the charities recommended by the membership and 
then selected by the Board. 
 

DONATION MONIES/CHARTIES - The QGET will generally focus its donations on wom-
en's and children's issues and needs.  Donation monies are the funds generated by the 
sale of raffle tickets.  Monies from the raffle quilt are designated to be distributed to 
the charities recommended by the membership and selected by the Board.   Nominees 
must have a 501 c 3 tax status. 

Quilt Show 2019 needs Special Help!! 
We need a driver with a ¾ ton pick-up to move the Guild 
Trailer from storage to Harvey Hall, park in the lot, and 
then return the Trailer to storage. Please consider this 
service to the Guild! 

                                                                                                                                     Contact Viki Holmquist (561-251-7722) or  

                                                                                                                                                     Susan Nelson (903-253-2244) 



QUILTERSô GUILD OF EAST TEXAS 

PO Box 130773 

Tyler TX 75713- 0773 
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Location for Quiltersô Guild of East Texas 

1st Christian Church of Tyler 

Corner of South Broadway and Loop 323 for 

Quiltersô Guild of East Texas.  

First Christian Church 

 4202 South Broadway 

 Tyler, Texas  

                       Notes from the Stash 

If you UNSUBSCRIBE to our guild’s emails 
(CONSTANT CONTACT), “we” cannot      
re-subscribe you!  YOU must contact   

Sue Bugg or Celia Brannon so that we can 
send you a  link  to RE-SUBSCRIBE! 

wŜŦǊŜǎƘƳŜƴǘǎΣ {Ƙƻǿ ϧ ¢Ŝƭƭ  
tǊƻƎǊŀƳ vǳƛƭǘ IƻƭŘŜǊǎ ϧ CƻƭŘŜǊǎΣ 5ƻƻǊ DǊŜŜǘŜǊǎ 

January H, I, K 
February  O,P,Q,R 
March N, T, U, V 
April C 
May Please VOLUNTEER!! 
June S 
July B 

August  A, D, J 
September   E, F, G 
October       L, W, X, Y, Z 
November   M 
December  Luncheon 


